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Results of Stadium District Closure Public Opinion Survey Available 
 

 

Madison, WI – The results of the public opinion survey for Representative David Steffen’s proposal to 

eliminate the Lambeau Field Stadium District Board are now public. The survey was open for responses 

during the month of November. 

Rep. Steffen invited Brown County residents to complete an online survey to communicate their thoughts 

on the proposal. The survey generated a substantial response and indicated that 64% support the proposal, 

38% are opposed, and 7% are neutral. The comments from the public that were collected from the survey 

will be used to amend the original proposal to best meet the community’s expectations. 

“I have heard from a number of individuals across Brown County who are tired of wasteful, unnecessary 

government programs,” said Rep. Steffen. “The goal with this proposal is to support and preserve one of 

northeast Wisconsin’s greatest assets, Lambeau Field, while putting more control and oversight into the 

hands of those best suited for its maintenance.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information please contact Representative Steffen. He can be reached at (608) 266-5840 or by 

email at Rep.Steffen@legis.wisconsin.gov.  
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